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ACU Library Food and Drink Policy 

The ACU Library aims to provide a clean, comfortable study environment. We want patrons to 

be able to sit anywhere in the library without encountering spills, crumbs, grease, and other 

residue; and we want to limit distractions from food odors and sounds. Consequently, patrons 

must follow these rules concerning food and drink: 

 Meals must be eaten outside the library. (“No meals.”) 

 Meals must not be carried in the library for more than a few minutes. Traditional lunch 

bags/boxes may be carried for longer periods. 

 Some snacks may be eaten in the library’s Low Volume Zone and Collab Zone (not in the 

Quiet Study Zone). Snacks must be . . . 

o Odorless. 

o Quietly eaten. Noisy snacks may be eaten only in the Collab Zone. 

o Non-messy. 

 Patrons must clean up after themselves. 

 Drinks must have a spill-resistant lid. 


